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Pumpkin painting at The Old Downs Residential Care Home

On Wednesday 27 October a group of our residents at The Old Downs Residential Care Home joined in to paint some

pumpkins together.

Our ladies and gents had great fun painting spooky faces on them, all ready for our Halloween party.

Their finished creations look brilliant!
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